
Peter Skutchos 
Richard Gallon & Co. 
260 Fifth Sire. 

New York, NY 10001  

Dear Peter, 

I've written you further about thn pictures 

5/6/94 

which you sent me xeroxes and of a 

few others but I'm h?Ading that until I can get my Numa AGAIN!  filo box moved to 

ohen I can work in it end have gone over the pictures in the basement, where I rarely 

go, alas, because of the pi'obloms with the stairs. I think it will be 	confusing 

if it is all at one time and thn one place. 

Some will be only copies when 1  send you the photographs themselves. What do you 

believe is the safest me; Ins? 

Bent, 

I did send come photograrhs. Perhaps if you do not- ham them 41sphaela knows where 

they are. 


